
 

 

 

 
       

 
         

             

    

 

             

             

        

         

              

            

       

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
            

    
 

 
 

 

 

 

  
   

    
   

  

   

Aetna  Better  Health  of  Kentucky  

9900  Corporate  Campus  Drive  
Suite  100  

Louisville,  KY  40223  

Date: 3/22/2022 
To All Network Providers 
From Provider Experience 
Subject NEW POLICY UPDATES 

Spinal Surgery PA Requirement 

Document ID Aetna-941 

NEW POLICY UPDATE- Prior Authorization Requirement 

Aetna Better Health of Kentucky regularly augments our clinical, payment and coding policy positions 

as part of our ongoing policy review processes. In an effort to keep our providers informed, please see 

below the upcoming new policies. 

Effective for dates of service beginning 4/20/2022: The following codes will require prior 

authorization. Spinal surgery reviews will be conducted by a dedicated team of nurses and physicians 

under the direction of board certified orthopedic and neurosurgeons. 

Aetna Better Health of Kentucky will change the way the following codes will be processed for spinal 

surgery (CPT Codes: 22214, 22840, 22841, 22842, 22843, 22844, 22845, 22846, 22847, 22848, 

22858, 63052, 63053, and HCPCS C1821). 

Questions? 
Simply contact your Network Relations Manager. Our most current list ing is attached, the listing can also be 
found on our website. 
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